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To: All Deputy Registrar Super Users and Office Contacts

Subject: MNLARS Training Delayed

We are delaying MNLARS training until we fix some critical defects and conduct a small pilot to test
the training environments.

While there will always be defects to work through on a project the size of MNLARS, we are
committed to making your first experience with MNLARS a productive and positive one.

We are encouraged by the eagerness many of you have expressed to start training and practicing
with MNLARS and will have a training update for you next week.

Thank you for your continued commitment to the MNLARS project.

Larry Ollila, MNLARS Program Director

Minnesota Department of Public Safety
Driver and Vehicle Services
445 Minnesota Street, Suite 190
St. Paul, MN 55101
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